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This is such far-fetched proposition; the tournament organizer will take their cost of doing business out of the auction sale proceeds 
and give the remainder to moneys to the Oregon Food Bank.

The Legislative Assembly instead should require that the tournament organizer to charge entry fees to cover the cost of processing, 
flash freezing and delivery of the tuna to the Oregon Food Bank to be distributed as food source to low-income or distressed 
Oregonians. Tuna has far more value in nutrients from a natural food source than federal government surplus Oregon Food Bank 
would purchase from the remainder moneys of an auction for fresh caught tuna.


